
 

 

May 12, 2020 
 
Mastery Families, 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership during these challenging times. Please continue to be in touch 
with your child’s school and offer feedback about how we can best support you and your student. I 
appreciate all you are doing.  
 
Technology 
We want to make sure that your student has the computer required to access their online learning. To 
date, we’ve distributed 6,500 computers – if you still need a device for your student, please reach out to 
your child’s school.  
 
Refer a family today: now enrolling for fall 2020! 
Families – Your word of mouth referrals are the best way for our school to find new students for fall 
2020 enrollment! Please share any referrals you have with us here. 
 
Can you please forward this email to any family, friends, or neighbors and ask them to check out the 
great things happening at Mastery? 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support and partnership. 

 
 
 
Celebrations 
Follow your school’s social media accounts for a lot of fun content of students, teachers, and leaders 
doing creative work. Here are some fun examples! 
 
Dean Thomas of Wister Elementary made the rounds to 25 students’ homes, delivering certificates and 
quarantine care packages celebrating young WiSTARS’ engagement with their online learning.  

https://bit.ly/MasteryReferral


  

                        2 

 
 
Ms. Jenkins at Pickett has been going above and beyond with her virtual engagement during this time 
and has started a cooking club for her students.  

 
 
Follow your school’s social media accounts for more fun! 
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Scott Gordon 
CEO, Mastery Network  
 
Connect with us on Facebook and Instagram! 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/masteryschools/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/masteryschools/

